
 

 

 

 

November 25, 1996 

 

 

Mr. Gerald R. Lucas 

Post Office Accounting 

475 L’Enfant Plaza, S.W., Room 8831 

Washington, D.C. 20260-5242 

Attn: Sheila Allen 

 

Re:  Review of Postal Service Documents at Federal Records Center Pursuant to 

JFK Assassination Records Collection Act, 44 U.S.C.§ 2107 

 

Dear Mr. Lucas: 

 

This letter is to request that two staff members of the Assassination Records Review Board (ARRB) 

be granted access to United States Postal Service records at the Federal Records Center at Suitland. 

We believe that some of these records may be related to the assassination of President Kennedy, and 

therefore wish to review them to determine to what extent, if any, the JFK Act may apply to them.  

 

The file series numbers for the accessions we wish to review are: 

 

028-65I2271 

028-65J2271 

028-65K2271 

028-68E2568 

028-71B0920 

028-71C0920 

 

The two members of the ARRB staff are Joseph R. Masih, Senior Analyst, and Laura Denk, Senior 

Analyst/Attorney. Both have clearance at the Top Secret level. I will forward along with this letter the 

necessary paperwork pertaining to their clearance level. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

If you have any questions related to the clearance issues, please call Tracy Shycoff of my office at 

202-724-0088. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc:  Mr. H.J. Baumann, Counsel 

 

 

 


